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New After School Club – Girls’ Wildcats 

 

We are excited to be able to offer the opportunity to join our new Girls’ Wildcats After School Club. 

The club is run by a coach from Harrogate Town Football Club, who currently plays in their 1st team 

and also participates in competitive netball matches. The club will focus on football, with a mixture 

of other sports too. 

 

Girls’ Wildcats club will start on Tuesday 11th March and run weekly with the final session on 

Tuesday 15th July. 

 

The sessions will run from 3.20-4.20pm, with children collected from the main reception door. 

 

The club is free until Easter as a pilot scheme to gauge interest. After Easter there may be a possible 

donation of £2 per session, but, this is subject to interest. Any changes will be communicated. 

 

The Arbor portal will open on Wednesday 5th  March at 6pm and close on Friday 7th  March at 9am. 

Please apply for your child’s club on Arbor by Friday 7th  March. 

 

Please note this club has limited spaces which will be allocated on a first come first serve basis. 

 

If your child cannot attend their afterschool club, please inform the class teacher by letter, in person 

or a phone call to the office during the day.  This is to help us ensure your child’s safety. 
 

If your child is going to Kids’ Club after their club, please send us an in-app message on the Arbor 

App or email admin@saltergateschools.co.uk to let us know. 
 

Please note, the link to the club forms on Arbor will be taken down on the morning of Friday 7th 

March at 9am, if you have missed the deadline, you will need to contact the office to arrange a club 

spot for your child (subject to availability). 

 

 

Many Thanks 

 

Miss Tye    Miss Tremble 

http://www.saltergateschools.co.uk/
http://www.leadingaspectaward.org.uk/

